
Local
Stamp
Shows 

Treasures’ Report: Checking - $1,567.17; Savings – $ 1,536.07; Total – $ 3,103.24

Next meeting:
7-PM on Tuesday 23 March 2010
at the Warren-Newport Library
224 North O’Plaine Road, Gurnee IL 

Dr Tom Willer – President
Bill Schultz – Vice President
Dave Sadler – Secretary
Walter F. Veile - Treasurer

Officers:
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MSDA Show
Wingate Inn
600 Milwaukee Ave
Prospect Heights IL 
April 10-11

Compex 2010
Forest View Education Center
2121 S Goebert Rd
Arlington Hgts, IL
May 28, 29 & 30

Last month we just puttered 
around with stamps brought 
in by the members, decided 
to (if necessary) to schedule 
meetings on Wednesday 
evenings in the event an 
adequate space was not 
available on the regular 
Tuesday slot and discussed 
the general state of the 
world.

This month, Tom Willer will 
talk about the St Louis Stamp 
Show he attended during 26 
– 28 February.

MSDA Show
Wingate Inn
600 Milwaukee Ave
Prospect Heights IL 
July 24 - 25

MSDA CHICAGO SHOW
Lindner Conference Center
610 E. Butterfield Rd
Lombard, IL
August 21 - 22

Luis was born April 3, 1924, in Havana, Cuba and raised in Cuba and 
Spain. He entered the United States in 1959, married his wife, Melissa, 
and they then settled in Lake County in the early 1960's.

He ran a "small" stamp business from his basement in Mundelein and 
was a regular at the fairground swap meets for about 20 years beginning 
in early 1970's.  

Luis was retired from Fiat-Allis in Deerfield and Carol Stream after more 
than 20 years of service as a sales/tech rep for the Latin America region. 

Beside his love of stamp collecting, Luis was an avid photographer.

He is survived by his children, Luis Garcia Jr.; daughter, Raquel Garcia; 
his granddaughter, Morgan; and his sister, Blanca Garcia. 

Long time Lake County Philatelic Society member Luis Garcia Sr. died (Wednesday) February 17, 2010 at
the Park Assisted Living Center in Vernon Hills. 


